
 

 

 

 

Message from the Principal 
Dear parent/carers, 

As we hear daily the number of cases of COVID 19 and the tracing of cases and locations identified, we continue to enforce 

safe practices at school.   Thus, this is a time where it is important that we are vigilant about the COVID procedures in the 

school to ensure that the school is a safe place.  

We have provided teachers with sanitizing products to keep the classrooms are clean. Additional cleaners have been em-

ployed to wipe down bannisters and railing. We encourage students to bring their water bottles and not to share equipment 

among friends and classmates. Correspondence with parents/carers will be via the phone and parents /carers are not to be 

on school site. 

During our time of online learning, we lent out 170 laptops and all bar one has been returned.  Presently we are investigating 

procedures to continue to lend out a limited computer overnight while ensuring that the classroom resources  are main-

tained. I will keep you informed. 

Exams will be held in Week 4 and 5. This time they will be held in the classrooms as this has been advised. 

CCMD does not want our Year 10 students to miss out in this difficult year. We will be following DoE requirements for the 

Year 10 graduation. We will be investigating the feasibility of holding a Year 10 Formal. 

Be assured we will look after the students and ensure they have a significant farewell. 

School life continues and our brilliant students have once again won the first round in the Innovation Australia competition.   
Please continue to keep safe and thanks for your ongoing support of the school and your child’s learning. 
Have a safe holiday. 

 

Cathy Anderson 

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHIFLEY COLLEGE  

MT DRUITT CAMPUS 

TERM 1   WEEK 3   2021 

NEWSLETTER 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

‘MEET THE MOB’ BBQ 

Wednesday 10th February 

School Photos 

Wednesday 24th February 

 

Welcome to our Year 7 Adviser     

Ms Amanda Alderman 



New Cola area 

This term Chifley College Mt Druitt Campus 

are proud to unveil their new Cola area for 

the students to relax, play and enjoy shelter 

from the elements. Our Cola is in its final 

stage of development with safety checks, 

seating and final checks being conducted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCIENCE IS ALIVE @CHIFLEY MT DRUITT CAMPUS 

 

 

 

 

SOCCER CLUB  

 

 

 

Students who love soccer know where the fun 

is at! Mr Samia and his team promote the 

wonderful game of soccer with students who 

share this passion. All students are welcome to 

join. 

7C working hard on their laboratory safety 

task. Great effort by all students.  


